
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

10/19  24 April 2019 

 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – Murray Road 
 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA, CI) notice is hereby 
given for the temporary closure of Murry Road  to all traffic from 1.00pm to 1.30 pm on Friday, 26 
April 2019 to facilitate the Power Authority installing new HV overhead cables.  
 
Vehicles needing to access the Drumsite area during the total closure between 1.00pm and 
1.30pm will need to detour via Irvine Hill and Phosphate Hill Road. 
 
In the lead up to and following the total closure there may be some disruption to traffic with the 
use of traffic controllers. 
 
Motorists and residents of Drumsite are to take extra care when using the road during this period. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island apologises for any inconvenience caused by the road closure. 
 
Enquiries in relation to the road closure should be directed to the CEO David Price at the Shire of 
Christmas Island on 9164 8300. 
 

 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  


